
                                                       
  
                                                                
                                                                    
                                                                   
 
Livingston Awards honor students’ caring acts 
 
Forty Glenbard high school students were honored for their concern for others when they 
were presented with Livingston Human Relations Awards.  The Board of Education 
presented the awards during its April 24 meeting at Glenbard East High School in 
Lombard.  
 
Livingston Award recipients include: 
 
Glenbard West 
Josh Adams, Jordan Alvis, Maddie Deegan, Suzanne Hess, Lauren Lefty, Anna 
Littlehale, Emma Martin, Brittany McGrath, Jeff Minkus and Matt Vassil. 
 
Glenbard North 
Sahar Ashrafi, Amara Aziz, Meghan Bescher, Katherine Brichacek, Akihito Kojima, 
Tracy Laluma, Carlos Lopez, Reed Lyons, Katherine Rothlisberger, and 
Kareem Shabib. 
 
Glenbard South 
Margo Cherrie, Scott Clary, Ashleigh Coran, Ann Galus, John Grayson, Dan Kelly, 
Christopher Leamy, Mark Micheli, Kristopher Muzzall, and Mary Kate Norton. 
 
Glenbard East 
Christina Alexandersson, Art Bell, John Bender, Adnan Cassim, Jennifer Georges, 
Catherine Hood, Mary Lynch, Alicia Santeralli, Patricia Wajda, and 
Kevin Wood. 
 
The board instituted the award in honor of former Superintendent Raymond W. 
Livingston.  The award is given to 10 students from each Glenbard high school each year.  
It honors students who have demonstrated real concern for others and have promoted 
positive, caring relationships among social groups regardless of race, sex, religion, 
ethnicity, economic level, physical ability, or academic prowess. 
 
Examples of behavior that would merit a Human Relations Award include exhibiting 
courage in defending the rights of others; befriending others regardless of socio-
economic, racial, religious, ethnic or academic background; showing consistent kindness 
and courtesy to staff members and other students; performing sustained volunteer work 
within the school or community; and exhibiting a cooperative spirit consistently with 
students and staff members in classrooms and co-curricular activities. 
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